From: Charlotte Lacey <clacey@telecomcounsel.com>

To: "jponti@fcc.gov" <jponti@fcc.gov>
Date: 6/20/00 1:11PM

Subject: IntellCell.com, Inc.

Jackie,

The electronic application that we filed with the FCC on 6/1/00 for
IntellCell.com, Inc. had a typographical error on the company name. We
filed the application as:

Intell Cell.com, Inc. and the correct spelling of the company is
IntellCell.com, Inc.

There should be no space after "Intell". Please correct this for me and |
will be forever grateful.

Thank you so much!

Charlotte Lacey

Legal Assistant to Lance J.M. Steinhart
6455 East Johns Crossing

Suite 285

Duluth, GA 30097
770.232.9200/Phone
770.232.9208/Fax
clacey@telecomcounsel.com
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